
From: REDACTED  

Sent: 07 April 2018 15:04 
To: Charlie Fletcher 

Subject: New Premises Licence LI/18/00269/LAPRE1 | Oakman Inns and Restaurants Ltd 

Good afternoon 

I would like to object to the new premises alcohol license reference LI/18/00269/LAPRE1 for The Royal Foresters 

pub in Ascot, made by Oakman Inns and Restaurants.

I am a resident on Priory Road, living in close proximity to the pub, and whilst I welcome the 

regeneration of the long-abandoned site I don't think that their proposed closing times are 

appropriate having residents so close by and two schools either side. 

We live in in a residential area which is becoming more residential by the month with new 

premises being built in close proximity to The Foresters. Having patrons leaving this 

establishment at 01:30 am on Friday and Saturday (Sunday mornings!) will obviously create 

noise disturbance and greater potential for anti-social behaviour to us on Priory Road. It was 

bad enough when the old Beefeater used to close up at 00:30 so this additional hour will 

make a large difference to our quality of life. 

The local residents here are generally families with young children or pensioners in 

retirement and the extended licensing request isn't appropriate in my opinion. 

I hope that you will take my objection into account when evaluating this application. 

Many thanks 

REDACTED 

X Driffield Cottages 

Priory Road, Ascot 

SL5 000 

Tel. 0000000000 
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